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“The Derek Chauvin verdict affirms our faith in the criminal justice system.
The jurors in that case performed their civic responsibility and arrived at a
just verdict. Our sympathies go to the loved ones and friends of George Floyd
and we hope the verdict provides them some measure of justice.” District

Attorney Anne Marie Schubert
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